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At the tail end of 2019 I was a client at the Albertina Kerr subacute facility and it had 

a profound effect on my mental health and thanks to the DSPs there I was in a much 

better state of mind leaving the facility after a month of 24hr care. The impact it left on 

me was a major deciding factor in wanting to be employed with Albertina Kerr and 

give back the help I received and possibly be a positive role model for the youth in 

this program. 


